
WELTON SPORT - WINNING ATTITUDES GET RESULTS! 

We have had another busy term of sports!  Have a look at the exci�ng events that have taken place. 

 

Year 4 Dance Compe��on 

Some of the Year 4 children took part in the South Hunsley Dance Compe-

��on, with children dancing to the theme of “Around the World”. 

The dancing including some Russian Cossack dancing, American Line Danc-

ing and the Can-Can!  The children really enjoyed themselves and were a 

credit to the school. 

Netball 

Each year we enter an East Yorkshire Netball League and 

play matches (home and away) against some of our local 

schools.  This year we entered 2 teams again.  We are now 

half way through our League matches with both the A and B 

teams playing with a posi�ve a2-

tude and excellent sportsmanship.  

The A team are, at the moment, in 

conten�on for being the winners of 

the league.  Good luck everyone! 

Run for Fun EventRun for Fun EventRun for Fun EventRun for Fun Event    

A Reminder that KS2 children are tak-

ing part in the Go Run for Fun event on 

Wednesday 24 April.  This is a global 

event which, so far, has encouraged 

350,000 pupils to run from over 3000 

schools in over 10 different countries.   

If you would like to see more infor-

ma,on, please go to www.gorunforfun.com. 

Up and coming eventsUp and coming eventsUp and coming eventsUp and coming events    

14 May - Orienteering for Years 5 and 6 

4 June - Quad Kids for Years 5 and 6 

7 June - Tennis for Years 3 and 4, Years 5 and 6 

Cricket Season 

Years 5 and 6 have been entered for the annual cricket tour-

nament in June.  Mrs Millar will be asking those children 

who would like to be considered for the compe��on to in-

vest some of their �me to play and prac�se with Mrs Om-

bler-Truran during some of their break �mes over the next 

half term. 

Years 1, 2, 3 and 4 all recently took 

part in some cricket coaching with an 

external coach. 

FootballFootballFootballFootball    

The Year 5 and 6 footballers took part in a 

compe,,on at South Hunsley.  They per-

formed well, with a loss and two wins dur-

ing the evening.  Well done! 

Bikeability and Founda�on Pre-Pedal 

The Spring Term saw some of 

the Year 5 children taking part in 

the Bikeability programme run 

by the East Riding Road Safety 

Team.    

Founda�on children all took part in a pre-pedal programme 

run by First Step Sports and had lots of fun whilst learning 

and improving their early cycling skills. 

PE Lessons 

The focus for PE during the Spring 

Term has been Dance, Lacrosse, Net-

ball and Hockey.  For the Summer 

Term, the sports are changing and 

the children will be taking part in 

Tennis, Athle�cs, Gymnas�cs and 

Rounders (KS2 only). 


